
Dear Soroptimist Sisters!  

 

On June 13-15, 2019 the Neva Club - St. Petersburg, Russia will celebrate its 20th Anniversary. 

We have the pleasure to invite you, your family and friends to join us! June is the time of 

world famous White Nights, which bring people from all over the world to experience the 

magnificent and miraculous beauty of the city.  

The Celebration Ceremony on June 14 will be held at the Sheremetev Palace, one of the oldest 

and most exquisite palaces in St. Petersburg. It will include the presentation about the Neva-

St. Petersburg Club and a concert. The Gala Dinner will be given at the restaurant famous for 

its Russian cuisine.  

 

We have prepared for you a number of cultural tours and excursions in St. Petersburg and its 

suburbs. You will be able to enjoy the view of the city from the water by taking the Rivers and 

Canals Tour, visit the Hermitage and the Russian Museum, the Peter and Paul Fortress, and 

go to Peterhof, the Sea Residence of the Russian Emperors with its unique park and amazing 

fountains.  

 

We will be happy to see you in St. Petersburg! We most of all cherish our sisterhood and look 

forward to an unforgettable time together.  

The Program of the anniversary events and the registration form are attached to this letter. 

We will appreciate it if the registration form is returned to us by March 15, 2019.  

Welcome to St. Petersburg!  

With warm regards,  

 

Irina Mikhailova  
President, Club Neva-St. Petersburg

 

 


